
 

 

26th May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

New School Lunch Menu 

A new and exciting school lunch menu will be arriving after half term, which has been bespoke 

designed for the school and will provide more flexibility.  The menu features all the school meal 

favourites and was designed by our school cook to feature dishes enjoyed most by the pupils at 

Oswald Road.  

This new menu offers more choice for the children, which will help them to try new foods and 

explore different flavours. The new menu concept has been a success in all the pilot schools, 

with lots of positive feedback: 

“The new menu concept provides the children with a wide variety of choices and helps them 

explore more tastes and flavours” (Feedback from a Lunchtime Organiser) 

“The new three menu cycle means there is less repetition with the dishes as pasta, jacket 

potatoes and sandwiches are less frequent” (Feedback from a Head Teacher) 

“As the new menu concept allows Unit Managers to select the dishes best suited to their school, 

it ensures that waste is kept to a minimum at the end of each service”. 

The menu is fully adaptable so that we can cater for children with different cultural and dietary 

requirements. Where there is a requirement we also provide Halal meals. 

If you have any questions relating to the menu or catering service provided, in the first instance 

please speak to me or visit: www2.myschoollunch.co.uk/Manchester 

 

Kind Regards, 

Sarah Nicholls 

School Business Manager 


